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December 2019 
 

Utility and Property Tax Arrears 
 

Utility Bills (not including December) and any outstanding invoices need to be paid prior to December 31, 
2019 or the amounts will be added to your Property Taxes and a 10% penalty will be levied on all unpaid 
Property Taxes on January 1, 2020. 
Please remember that all payments must be received into the Town Office prior to December 31, 2019. 
 

Christmas Lights Contest 
 

The Christmas Light Quarrel will take place again this year with prizes for best holiday light display (homes and 
businesses).  Winners will be announced at the Christmas Capers on December 19th.  Thank you all our 
sponsors for helping put on this event, please watch for posters coming out soon with more details.   
 

Elrose Directory 
 

The Elrose Community Engagement Group has created a guide to our businesses, services, activities, 
volunteer organizations and activity groups.  This is a great resource for both new and old residents and 
surrounding area!  If you wish to have a copy they are available at the Town Office or an electronic copy can 
be emailed by request (townofelrose@sasktel.net) .  Thank you to those involved in creating this document!  
 

Christmas Holiday Hours 
 

The Town Office and Maintenance Shop will closed on December 24th at noon and will remain closed until 
Monday, December 30th at 8:00am.   
The Waste Transfer Station will be closed December 25th, 26th and January 1st.   
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 

SaskTel Phonebook 
 

The new phonebooks are available at the Town Office. Please stop by and pick up a copy. 
 

Lil Mills Garden – Christmas Decorating Committee 
 

A big THANK YOU to Kari Hintze and the Committee for volunteering to decorate our  
Lil Mills Garden for the holiday season.  If you would like to help, please contact Kari.  
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Just a reminder: 
 

 New Council Email - You can send an email directly to all members of Council at elrosecouncil@elrose.ca.   
However, if you have a request or issue that you would like to be addressed at the next Council meeting, you 
will still be required to send it to the Town Office in writing or by email to townofelrose@sasktel.net.   
 

 Elrose Library Branch 
o One Eyed Cat will be performing at the Elrose Health Centre on December 8th at 2:00pm.  Open 

to the public. 
o Story Time –December 12th from 10:00am to 11:00am for children ages 3-5. 
o Holiday Dance Delight – December 19th at 9:45am.  Dancing, crafts and stories to get you in the 

holiday spirit. 
o Used Book Sale - going on now!  All money raised will be used to support programming at our 

local library.   
o Holiday Hours – the Library will be closed December 24th – 27th and January 1st. 

 

Request for Tenders 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

On behalf of the Mayor, 
Council and Staff we 

wish you a very  
Merry Christmas!  
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